From: Thuaire, Charles

Sent: 08 December 2014 16:30

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Royal Free Hospital/Hampstead Green development

Please register this on m3 as an objection to 2014/6845/P
thanks

Charles Thuaire
Senior Planning Officer

Sent: 08 December 2014 16:

To: Thuaire, Charles

Subject: Royal Free Hospital/Hampstead Green development

Dear Charles Thuaire,

| am writing to ohject most strongly to the proposed Royal Free/Hampstead Green development.

1) This is a massive overdevelopment of an essential green space that will be a blot on the landscape.

2) The districts of Hampstead and Belsize Park are, apart from the Royal Free itself, wholly residential
areas with small pockets of shops to serve the residents. The proposed development is out of scale with
the surrounding buildings and will be detrimental to residents’ quality of life.

3) The development will cause an unacceptable increase in motor traffic in an area already unable to
cope with the existing level of traffic.

Yours sincerely,
Joanna Goldsworthy



